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From: Maggie Curry-Chiu
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 6:01:24 PM


Dear City Council Members,
I oppose 210966 and believe that bike lanes and other pedestrian infrastructure projects in the
Complete Streets Plan are important to resident health and quality of life. I live along Gillham
Road, and I welcome the bike lanes and traffic calming measures. I look forward to their
extension so that cyclists, runners, walkers, and families can use these protected lanes to safely
access school, work, and city amenities. 
Sincerely,


-- 
Maggie Curry-Chiu
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